THE SHARPLES OIL CORPORATION

SUITE 1001 - 1700 BROADWAY

PLEASE ADDRESS REPLY TO DENVER 2, COLORADO

THE CORPORATION

ATTENTION OF THE WRITER October 24, 1958

Mr, Emery C, Arnold, Supervisor

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Arnold:

We respectfully request that the information contained
in the forms and log accompanying this letter relative
to our Gonzales #1 well be kept confidential for the
maximum period provided under your regulations,

Very truly yours,
THE SHARPLES OIL CORPORATION
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